
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Report, April 10th, 2019 

Location: ​Town Hall, Main Hall 
 
Attendees: Honey Hastings, Cathy Joly, Sean Radcliffe, Adie Krulis, Scott Hecker 
Guests: Karen Miller from New Ipswich. 
Started at 6:30 pm 
 
The Temple Conservation Commission did NOT have a meeting on April 10th, 2019 due to the annual water 
testing event.  
 
Water testing project event:   
Water kits were handed out to interested attendees. 
The presenters were Lou Barinelli (NH Department of Health and Human Services, Public Health Laboratory 
and Pierce Rigrod (NH Department of Environmental Services). 
 
The event ended around 9:00 pm. The next meeting will be Wednesday, May 8th, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 
Submitted by Sean Radcliffe. 
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